
CHAUTAUQUA COUNTY 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS  
Canvass of the March 19th, 2024 

Presidential Preference Primary Election  
Held on 

March 27th, 2024 

 

 
Commissioner Massey opened the Canvass of the 2024 Presidential 

Preference Primary Election.   

County Election Officer Niki Collier provided the Canvass Board with the 

Provisional report and Canvass documents for review.  There were 2 

provisional ballots received for this election.   

After reviewing the Provisional report, Commissioner Massey moved to reject 

the 2 provisional ballots as provided. Commissioner Deal gave the second 

and the motion passed 3-0.  

Commissioner Deal moved to accept the canvassed totals as presented, 

Commissioner Shaw gave the second and the motion passed 3-0. 

Commissioner Massey moved to adjourn the Canvass of the 2024 

Presidential Preference Primary Election, seconded by Commissioner Deal, 
motion passed 3-0. 

 

 

/s/Parker Massey_______________      

Parker Massey, Chairman, First District Commissioner 
 

/s/Rodney Shaw_______________________                  

Rodney Shaw, Second District Commissioner 

 

/s/David Deal_________________________    

David Deal, Third District Commissioner 

 

ATTEST: 

 

/s/Niki Collier___________________________    

Niki Collier, County Clerk 


